Travel Soccer Evaluations for Upcoming U10 and U12 Age Groups

Children born between 2012 and 2015 considering playing TRAVEL soccer in the Fall 2023
and/or Spring 2024 MUST attend at least one of three travel soccer evaluation sessions in May
2023. SFSA recommends that players attend at least two of the three sessions.

Click here for more information about the SESA Travel Program. Stay tuned for more info on an
upcoming virtual Q&A session about the SFSA travel program.

When:
The three dates for the 2023-2024 evaluations, for birth years 2012, 2013, 2014 and 2015, are:

Wednesday, May 10, 2023
Girls: 5:45 to 7:00
Boys: 7:15 to 8:30

Saturday, May 20, 2023
Girls: 3:00 to 4:15
Boys: 4:30 to 5:45

Tuesday, May 23, 2023
Boys: 5:45 to 7:00
Girls: 7:15 to 8:30

Where: All Evaluations will be held at Hogan Field at Boys Home Park in South Fayette.

Register in Advance: For more efficient sign-in at the evaluations, please complete this
registration form prior to attending evaluations: Travel Evaluation Registration Form

Additional Information:

e Please arrive approximately 30 minutes before the evaluation for sign-in.

e All players should bring an inflated soccer ball (preferably size 4), a drink, & should wear
shin guards and cleats.
Samples of travel uniforms will be available to view and try on prior to purchase.
There are no evaluations for the U14+ Age Group (Birth Years 2011 or older) or for In
House programs.

e Click here for more information about the fravel evaluation or feam formation process.

Please Note: EVALUATIONS ARE MANDATORY FOR TRAVEL SOCCER.


https://www.southfayettesoccer.org/Default.aspx?tabid=421873
https://www.southfayettesoccer.org/Default.aspx?tabid=1025806
https://forms.gle/CUJx25bGcQyiWE1w5
https://www.southfayettesoccer.org/Default.aspx?tabid=902532
https://www.southfayettesoccer.org/Default.aspx?tabid=955890

If your child is going to play Travel soccer in the upcoming Fall or Spring (a year away), they
MUST attend at least one of these evaluations (there will not be separate evaluations before the
Spring season). A player will NOT be permitted to play Travel soccer without attending a
minimum of one evaluation.

Evaluations are very important and are used to place children on a team fitting their skill level.
While attendance at only one evaluation session is required, attendance at 2 or more is highly
recommended in an attempt to most accurately gauge the player’s skill level to place them on
the correct team.

The evaluation is NOT registration. All players must still complete the SFSA registration
process during the month of May 2023. Click on Login or Register from southfayettesoccer.org.

All travel players must also have a SFSA travel uniform (purchased for 2022-2023 seasons or
after.) See the Travel Uniform page for more info.

If you have questions, please email the association at: southfayettesoccer@gmail.com.


https://www.southfayettesoccer.org/Default.aspx?tabid=421873
https://www.southfayettesoccer.org/
https://www.southfayettesoccer.org/Default.aspx?tabid=1025807
mailto:southfayettesoccer@gmail.com

